
 
Jeans for Jeans Day 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that the Tri-School Federation will be taking part in Jeans for Genes Day on Friday 

20th September 2024. 

 

Jeans for Genes Day raises awareness and funds for children affected by 

genetic disorders. It is a fantastic opportunity for our federation’s 

schools to come together and support this important cause. All funds 

raised will go directly towards helping children with genetic conditions 

and their families. 

 

How can your child participate? 

On Friday, 20th September 2024, we invite all children from Foulsham 

Primary, Corpusty Primary, and Antingham & Southrepps Primary to wear their jeans to school. In exchange, 

we kindly ask for a small donation of £1 (or whatever you feel able to contribute). Children should wear their 

jeans along with their usual school uniform tops. 

 

Why support Jeans for Genes Day? 

Genetic disorders affect approximately 1 in 25 children in the UK. By taking part in Jeans for Genes Day, we can 

help to provide essential services and support for these children and their families. 

Thank you for your continued support in making a positive impact through this meaningful cause. Let’s make 

this day a success across all three schools! 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact your school office or Senior 

Teacher.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr M Elcock  

Federation Headteacher  

 


